
Weekly Update – SafeArrival 

The launch of the SafeArrival system has been a success!!!  It is important that all email addresses are 
updated in our system.  If you don’t have an email address, you will NOT be able to set up the account.  
We are asking each parent and/or caregiver who has custody of a student here at Earl Kitchener School to 
ensure that we have a current and accurate email address. Also, if you have created an absence through 
SafeArrival, please do not call the office to report it as well because it does cause discrepancies in the 
system.  You can learn more about SafeArrival at bit.ly//safearrivalHWDSB.   

 


